Fundraising Committee - Report for P&C Meeting, 13 August 2013

Fundraising Activities Update

The fundraising committee did not convene since the last P&C meeting.

The chair and secretary have been involved in drafting formal guidelines for the fundraising committee, yet to be ratified by the P&C Executive.

Congratulations to K. J. for the fantastic organisation of the City 2 Surf Parking, as well as to the sizzle coordinators who looked very well set up and busy. A big thank you to everyone who volunteered their time on Sunday!

The next events to be organised are Election Day BBQ, 7. September (A. H. will contact L. H. to work out an action plan). Please start putting the date in your calendar and encourage other parents to set aside some time on the day – we will need plenty of volunteers to make this event a success. Also, Grandparent's Day on 23 October is yet to be organised, and a coordinator is required.

We are also looking at making an early start on the Trivia Night 2014, so if you have ideas or notes from years past, or would like to be involved in preparing this or other events, please contact fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au.

Father's Day

A. S. has kindly volunteered to organise this year's Father's Day stall, and has started canvassing ideas.

Planning Meeting

At the next meeting, the fundraising committee will discuss ideas for a strategic plan for the fundraising committee's activities in 2014 and beyond. This will include setting overall fundraising targets, planning events or avenues (such as grants discovery) that appropriately meet these goals, strategies for recruiting volunteers, accessing knowledge and skills already available within the parent body and more. Suggestions towards these issues would be greatly appreciated (email fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au. Please also email this address if you would like to become involved in the fundraising committee.

BBPS P&C Fundraising Committee